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Our cities and towns are overrun with homeless, and drug addicted people but you're 

focusing on Another anti-gun initiative that will further erode our Second Amendment 

rights in Oregon. What an embarrassment for the great state on Oregon that you are 

trying to implement laws that only law-abiding citizens will be restricted by. It's sad 

that Oregon has become the one of the states wanting to pass worthless gun 

legislation when we should be focusing on mental health and the homeless problem 

that is very evident around our state. Our elected officials should work on issues that 

matter to most Oregonians not a small group of anti-gun zealots.  


